Racine Water and Wastewater Utilities

Keith E. Haas, P.E. General Manager



Michael L. Gitter, P.E. Chief of Operations Kenneth M. Scolaro, C.P.A. Administrative Manager Chad W. Regalia, P.E. Chief Engineer

January 22, 2015

Board of Waterworks Commissioners:

Mayor John Dickert Alderman James Morgenroth Alderman Ronald D. Hart Kathleen DeMatthew Thomas Bunker Ralph Schwarz James Spangenberg

Dear Commissioners:

The work performed by Earth X, LLC (contractor) on Contract W-14-1 2014 Water Main Replacement Phase 1, has been completed. The contract totaled \$203,700.00. We recommend that the work be accepted and final payment be authorized.

Sincerely,

Keith E. Haas, P. E. General Manager

KEH/nms